Gordon Head Middle School
Thursday
April 6, 2023

Gym space is open at lunch for all. Today’s sport is volleyball

The gathering space is open at lunch today for grade 7s.

Today’s hot lunch is calzones. Please leave your plastic bins outside your class doors for pick up
after the food is distributed.

SOGI club is meeting at lunch today. New members are always welcome.

Remember that tomorrow is good Friday and Monday is Easter Monday. School will not be in
session either of these days; enjoy your long weekend!

Badminton players have practice after school today. Please be on time to help set up.

Reminder to those grade 8 boys who signed up for Volleyball at Lambrick Park; the first session is
after school today over at the LP gym starting at 3:30.

Any girls interested in a box lacrosse session on April 18th, please sign up on the athletics board.
We will need a minimum number of girls interested in order to run the session.

Reminder: All girls field hockey players have a practice after school next Tuesday after the 4 day
weekend. Also, don’t forget to get your shin pads and mouth guards ready for next Thursday’s first
games.



